
February 26th, 1923

% dear Sir Arthur :
The enclosed letter reached me 

a few days ago and apparently was addressed 
to me in error.

It is possible, of course, that 
a similar communication may have been addressed 
to you, in which event I shall be glad if you 
will return the enclosed to me.

Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Yours vervftruly
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